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NATIONAL TROOPERS COALITION
112STATI STREET. SU7TE 1212. ALBANY. >.Y. 11107

September 5, 1991

NATIONAL TROOPERS COALITION

RESOLUTION

Endorsing the nomination of judge Clarence Thomas for Associate
Justice of the United states Supreme court.

Whereas, President George Bush has chosen to nominate Judge
Clarence Thomas for Associate Justice of the United States Supreme
Court, it is the sense of this assembled body to extend our most
stringent support of that nomination, and...

Whereas, the National Troopers Coalition recognizes that the office
of Associate Justice demands integrity, intellectual skills, and
dedication to the principal of equal justice, and...

Whereas, the office also requires unbending dedication to
principal, basic fairness, human decency, and justice under law,
and...

Whereas, the record of Judge Thomas impressively demonstrated these
qualities from his days as Assistant Attorney general in the state
of Missouri to his term as chairman of the Equal Employment
Opportunity Commission, to his latest office as a member of the
United States Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia, and...

Whereas, the National Troopers Coalition firmly believes there must
be a fair and equitable Balancing of protecting the right of
society to enforce its laws on the one hand; and the constitutional
rights of the accused on the other, a n d —

Whereas, be it resolved that this assembly body of Troopers, which
represents over 43,000 Troopers and protects more than 200 million
Americans, seize upon this great opportunity to most stringently
support the nomination of Judge Clarence Thomas to Associate
Justice of the united States Supreme Court.

Now be it further resolved, that a copy of this resolution be sent
to the honorable members of the United states senate/

Adopted this Bth day of September, 1991. at the National Troop«r«
coalition Conference, Portland, Maine.

Richard J. Darli
chairman
national Troopers Coalition


